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Aaron Panko

From: Heather Cohen <heatherbcohen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 2:27 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: 4540 Pringle rd development, SUB21-09

Good afternoon,   

 

I just received the notice of filing for subdivision case no SUB21-09. I just wanted to clarify that these will be single family 

homes and not apartments, is that correct? I believe there were earlier plans to make it multi family units so I am just 

checking. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

Heather Cohen 

4530 Chaparral dr se 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


